Govt. College Kullu

Notice

Dated:26-08-2025
Fourth Round of Counselling for Admission to PG Courses

The counselling date for fourth round of counselling for admission
against the leftover seats in entrance-based and merit-based PG courses
scheduled on 26th August 2025 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM has been
postponed to 29th August 2025 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM keeping in
view the inclement weather conditions.

Admission Criteria: All admissions will be made strictly on the basis of
merit. :




